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     Our school encourages each child to grow into a happy, confident individual, thriving in 
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kaleidoscope of opportunities, with space to imagine and to create. 

 

Monday 22nd April 2024 

 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Foundation Stage Year Group Assembly – Jack and the Beanstalk 
 
This term, the Foundation Stage children learn songs and dances based on the story of Jack and the Beanstalk. 
We are delighted to be able to offer you a chance to see the children performing these songs and dances.  
 
We are offering two assemblies as stated on our Summer Team Letter. The first is on Wednesday 8th May at 
2.15pm. The second is on Thursday 9th May at 9am. The assembly will last no longer than 30 minutes.   
 
Due to health and safety, we can only allow a certain number of parents/carers in the hall at one time. 
Therefore, we will be offering 3 places per family (adults/siblings) across the two days with a maximum of 2 
attending any one assembly.  
 
Please be aware that there will be a tick list as you enter the hall so we know who is present for safety reasons.   
 
There will be no charge for watching our assembly but we will be collecting donations at the end to help us to 
continue to develop our Foundation Stage area and top up our resources. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
  
 

The Foundation Stage Team         

 


